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ISSUED: March 1, 2021 

 
On February 12, 2021, Dixie Power (“Dixie”) filed proposed revisions to its tariff 

(“Revisions”) to be effective April 1, 2021.  

On February 26, 2021, the Division of Public Utilities (DPU) filed an Action Request 

Response (“DPU’s Response”), representing Dixie failed to notify its customers of the proposed 

Revisions. Citing Utah Code Ann. § 54-4-4.1, the DPU asserts the law required Dixie to hold a 

public meeting and to mail all members notice of that meeting at least 10 days prior. Based on 

Dixie’s apparent failure to comply with the statute, the DPU recommends the PSC suspend the 

Revisions. 

Dixie, or any other interested party, may file a reply to the DPU’s Response on or before 

Monday, March 8, 2021. 

DATED at Salt Lake City, Utah, March 1, 2021. 

 
/s/ Michael J. Hammer 
Presiding Officer 
 

Attest: 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#317571 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 
 I CERTIFY that on March 1, 2021, a true and correct copy of the foregoing was delivered 
upon the following as indicated below: 
 
By Email: 
 
LaDel Laub (ladell@dixiepower.com) 
Dixie Power 
 
Patricia Schmid (pschmid@agutah.gov)  
Justin Jetter (jjetter@agutah.gov)  
Robert Moore (rmoore@agutah.gov) 
Assistant Utah Attorneys General 
 
Madison Galt (mgalt@utah.gov) 
Division of Public Utilities 
 
Alyson Anderson (akanderson@utah.gov) 
Bela Vastag (bvastag@utah.gov) 
Alex Ware (aware@utah.gov) 
(ocs@utah.gov) 
Office of Consumer Services 

__________________________________ 
Administrative Assistant 
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